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Galena Park I.S.D. Host Super Site Food Distribution
 
Houston, Texas: On Friday, March 26, Galena Park I.S.D. partnered with the Houston Food 
Bank, Congresswoman Sylvia Garcia, Harris County Precinct 2 and Harris County Precinct 3 
Community Outreach Division to host a Super Site Food Distribution at North Shore Senior High 
School for local families.

Every month, GPISD and Precinct 3 partner together to distribute non-perishable food items to 
local community members. This month, we were delighted to host a Super Site with food donations 
from the Houston Food Bank to provide meals for 3,000 families.

We would like to thank the numerous GPISD employees, Houston Food Bank, Congresswoman 
Garcia and Harris County Precinct 2 and 3 officers for assisting with the distribution.
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Pictured: Galena Park I.S.D. Super Site Food Distribution
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